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TO:          PSC DATA CENTER 
ATTEN:       KIM 
RE:          REQUEST FOR TO CONTINOUS TO  JANET PARKS  vs 
MGE. 
             RESTORING MY GAS SERVICE 
DATE:        SEPTEMBER 30, 2011 
 
Hello Kim, I am still away for my treatments and don't have 
a projected date as to when I will be home for any period 
of time to be able to continue with the findings in the 
case of Janet Parks vs MGE. 
 
Also, I am requesting that my gas service be restore while 
we are going through this process of "agreeing to disagree" 
at this time.  I am 67 years old battling breast cancer.  I 
don't have a home to go to that will be heated.  Where I 
won't get sick again or get pneumonia for a third time.  
Which may prove to be fatal for me in my fragile health. 
Already the tempts have dipped to the low 40's.  So, I'm 
sure that by the time I return home it will be possibly 
that or lower.  I have nowhere else to go.  I don't have a 
way of cooking, bathing, doing laundry or having hot water 
to keep things sterile.    
 
I will agree to keep "my" bills paid as I have done in the 
past.  Knowing that at any time they are not paid that I 
will and should be disconnected.   My doctors have 
documented that being denied gas in my home can be 
detrimental to my health during the cold months of the 
year.  I have NO immune system and something as little as a 
common cold could kill me.  I pray that MGE will have some 
type of concern and conscious regarding this. 
 
Also, please understand that this would be a sign of good 
intention on behalf of MGE while we are attempting to come 
to some conclusion to this matter.  That it will in no way 
excuse or relieve them of the claims that I have made 
against them should they agree to extend to me this 
courtesy. 
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I would like to hear from MGE as soon as possible on this 
matter.  Should they agree, I will have someone at my home 
to let them in.  I pray that this will be the case. 
 
Sincerely, 
Janet Parks    


